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17th October 2019
Dear Parents,
Macmillan Coffee Morning

Thank you to everybody who helped make the coffee morning in school on Friday 27th September such a huge success. Our school community really came together. Children, staff and parents worked hard for a fantastic cause and raised the amazing sum of £487.03.
Non-uniform Day
This Friday, 18th October, we will be holding a non-uniform day. For a suggested donation of £1 children will be permitted to wear clothes of their own choice. Monies raised will be for school funds which helps to pay towards such things as school trips and visitors in school.
Half Term

School closes for half-term tomorrow, Friday, 18th October, at 3:00pm and re-opens fro our children on Tuesday 29th October at 8:55am.
Mrs Cunny
Mrs Cunny’s funeral mass will be held at St Alphonsus RC Church, Old Trafford next Tuesday, 23rd October at 10:00am. The family have requested family flowers only with donations preferred to Macmillan Cancer Support or The Christie. I know Mrs Cunny’s family have been comforted by the messages of support and knowing how loved Mrs Cunny was in school. We continue to keep Mrs Cunny’s family in our prayers.
Wishing all our children and families a happy and safe half term break.
Yours sincerely
Ray Moloney
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